
Picnic Point Public School 

 
 

Whole School Information 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:       WHAT’S DUE NOW 
P&C Sausage Sizzle!!! Tue 31 May P&C Sausage Sizzle order by Thu 26 May 
Semester One Reports go home Thu 23 June Stage 3 Excursions note and money 
Parent/Teacher Interview bookings open from  Tue 14 June 
 
KALORI SURVEY 
As a school we endeavour to find the best way to community in order to engage and 
work in collaboration with our parents and carers. 
 
We use your feedback to reflect on and make adjustments to better meet our collective 
needs. We are seeking your feedback about our Kalori and the current methods of 
disseminating information to our community. 
 

Thank you for taking your time to fill in this 3 minute survey. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RFSK2V6  
 
VOLUNTEERS WEEK - THANK YOU! 
Thank you to all of our many volunteers who contribute to our school - particularly our P&C. It was wonderful 
to engage with the parents who were able to make it to our morning tea this morning. It was great to 
particularly acknowledge Mel Watters, Karen Friend, Julie Griffiths and Niki DeSalvatore for their great 
volunteer work in running the Uniform shop, Fundraising, and Canteen. You are amazing! 
 
NAPLAN 
Well it’s all over for another year. We are proud of all the Year 3 and 5 students and how they approached 
the test and the effort they put in. Thank you to Mrs Chat for coordinating and the teachers and other 
students for their help in making it run so smoothly. 
 
A huge thank you to Miya Ness, James Young, Taiana Vaisima, Mia Psomas who helped Mrs Chatt in the 
mornings with setting up the Chromebooks ready for the tests. Also all the senior students who helped 
setting up and packing away the tables. That is a huge job that many hands made for light work. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SWIMMING SCHEME STUDENTS! 
Congratulations to our students who attended the Swimming Scheme over the past 2 weeks. It was a great 
privilege to see how much you improved with the daily instruction. I am also proud of the way that you 
represented PPPS showing your Learner Qualities and respectful manners. 
 
Thank you to Mr Burdon for organising this most important program. Thank you to all teachers for you 
support of this valuable program. 
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OUR SCHOOL TURNS 60 AND MINIMBAH TURNS 40! 
We are seeking support for a committee of interested parents to help in coordinating the celebrations for 
the school turning 60 and Minimbah turning 40 this year. If you are interested please contact the office via 
email with the title 60th Anniversary Committee and we will be in touch. We are keen to connect with past 
students and staff so please start getting the word out to the community. 
 
SEMESTER ONE REPORTS AND PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Teachers are currently working towards creating Semester One reports as a reflection of the learning 
completed through Term 1 and most of Term 2. These reports will go home to parents and carers in your 
child’s bag on Thursday 23 June. Parent Teacher interviews will be conducted from Friday 24 June to 
Thursday 30 June. The parent teacher interviews are booked through the Sentral portal and bookings will 
open on Tuesday 14 June. Remember that you are welcome to arrange an interview with your child’s teacher 
at any time if you have concerns or questions. 
 
WINTER UNIFORM - REMINDER 
As the weather has started to become a little cooler, especially in the mornings, students may wear their 
winter uniform to school, but it is not compulsory yet. From Week 8, 13 June (after the long weekend) all 
students must be in full winter uniform. 
 
Girls winter dress        Tartan tunic, white long-sleeved Peter Pan collared shirt (rounded collar) with 

maroon tab, maroon tights, black school shoes. A maroon school jumper/jacket and 
maroon fleecy zip up micro fibre waterproof jacket. 

  

Girls winter pants        Maroon trousers, white long-sleeved peter pan collared shirt (with tab) or white 
skivvy (no maroon tab required), white socks, black school shoes. A maroon school 
jumper/jacket and maroon fleecy zip up micro fibre waterproof jacket. 

  

Boys winter                 Long grey trousers, sky blue long-sleeved shirt, (white skivvy is also acceptable), 
grey socks, black school shoes. A maroon school jumper/jacket and maroon fleecy 
zip up micro fibre waterproof jacket. 

  

Boys sports                  Royal blue shorts, sky blue polo shirt with embroidered emblem, white sport shoes, 
white socks. 

  

Girls sports                  Royal blue sports skirt or shorts, sky blue polo shirt with embroidered emblem, 
white socks, white sports shoes. 

  

Unisex sports tracksuit Maroon trackpants, maroon school jumper/jacket and maroon fleecy zip up micro 
fibre waterproof jacket.  

 
Up until the long weekend, students must wear either summer or winter uniform, but not a mix of both. Eg. 
girls wearing summer uniform must wear white socks NOT maroon stockings. 
 
No other clothing is permitted under the uniform. e.g. black leggings under dresses, skivvies under girls 
summer dress or boys short sleeved shirts. 
 
Thank you for your support in maintaining our strong sense of school pride through enabling our children to 
wear their uniforms well. 
 
Please ensure all pieces of you child’s uniform are clearly labelled with their name. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Karen Sellick 
Principal 



Shared Language of Learning 

 

The Learning Process 
  

“Knowing how to learn is the most powerful tool of all” 
  
Definition 
The Learning Process represents the steps we go through when 
learning new information or when learning/improving a skill. 
The Learning Process in itself is a skill, meaning it can be learnt 
and improved. It consists of three fluid stages: Building 
Knowledge, Making Meaning and Applying Understanding. 
 
Building Knowledge is the process of researching and gathering 
information before we start. Making Meaning is our ability to 
understand the information we have gathered and use it to 
make a plan forward. Applying Understanding is putting our 
plan in to action through experimenting and trialling. If it 
works, great, if it doesn’t work, we need to reflect and go back 
through the steps to work out if we need to build more 
knowledge or make better meaning of our information.    
 
Why The Learning Process? 
By our students understanding and being able to recognise and break down the steps that they go through 
when learning new information and skills, they are able to start becoming self-sufficient learners. They are 
able to see what they want to achieve and make a detailed plan using the process about how they are going 
to get there. They develop the ability to become in control of when, how and what they learn because they 
become able to understand and recognise where they are and what they have to do to achieve what they 
want. It instils the ideals that ‘I can accomplish whatever I put my mind to’. 
  
Language of Learning Challenge 
Pick a task you have never completed before, it can be building something, learning a new skill or recipe. 
While you complete it, see if you can recognise yourself moving through the steps of Building Knowledge 
(Pinterest, google, books, where do I start?), Making Meaning (how is this going to work for my situation? 
What’s my plan?), Applying Understanding (We have a plan, let’s give it a go?). If it doesn’t turn out the way 
you thought, see which step you might need to revisit to make it so.   
 
Student Quote of the Week - Senior Poseidon 
“It’s a life long learning process” Mason Edwards 
“There are different stages to learning and you have to go through each stage to succeed” Sarah Musumeci 
 

Stage 1 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following student who has received a Gold Principal’s award at assembly. 

● Noah Thambyah 
 
 
 



SPECIAL SWIMMING SCHEME 
Congratulations to our Year 2 students who concluded their 2 week Special Swimming Scheme Program 
today. It has been wonderful for Mr Burdon and Mrs Peroni to see their students showing grit and bravery 
in the pool and noticeable improvement over the 2 week period. Most importantly, we are proud to hear 
such positive comments from the instructors about our students’ behaviour, effort and manners. Well done 
Picnic Point! 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2023 
We have begun taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2023. If your child is starting Kindergarten next year, 
please go to the school’s website, click on the enrolment tab and read the information. Then follow the link 
to fill in the application form. If you know of any other families in our catchment area who may have a child 
beginning Kindergarten next year, please inform them of the above procedure. Thank you. 
 
MORNING ARRIVAL 
The school day begins at 9:00am and it is important for all students to be at school before the bell goes at 
9:00am. We have had a number of K-2 students arriving late and this is an important time of the day when 
teachers go through the day’s activities. Please be mindful that a good start to the day sets your child up for 
a positive day of learning. 
 
WINTER UNIFORM 
Please note in the Principal section of this Kalori, information regarding school uniform. There have been a 
number of students wearing a combination of summer and winter uniform. All information is listed on the 
front page.  
 

Stage 2 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following students who have received a Gold Principal’s award at assembly. 

● Lily Catling 
● Vera Ly Lac 
● Lilac Suleiman 

 
NAPLAN 
Congratulations to our Year 3 students on completing their NAPLAN assessment. We are proud of the calm 
and orderly behaviour they displayed while undertaking the online tests. We ask parents not to put stress 
on this assessment - remember it is just one snapshot  - a little window into your child’s learning continuum. 
 
SWIMMING SCHEME 
As the swim scheme concludes, we have seen a steady improvement over the past two weeks - not just the 
amazing growth most students have made in their swimming skills, but also their behaviour and organisation. 
We are proud to share the beautiful compliments we have been receiving from the teachers at Revesby 
Swim Centre - they are for you, parents! 
 
PORTFOLIOS 
Can we please remind parents again that your child needs to bring a portfolio for their work samples. You 
can purchase one from the office or any stationery store - it is not absolutely vital to have the school logo on 
it. A folder with plastic sleeves is fine, but it should have at least 30 display sleeves. We want the children to 
value their work, display it neatly and share it proudly with their parents. Please send one with your child as 
soon as possible. 
 
 



HOMEWORK EXPECTATIONS IN STAGE 2 
All students in Stage 2 are expected to finish a certain amount of homework every week. This is to revise 
schoolwork, but more importantly, to develop consistency, organisation and important habits for senior 
school and high school. 
 
The weekly homework given is: Home Reading, Maths Plus Mentals work (teachers will set a minimum 
amount for individual students) and writing out their spelling list 3 times. Optional extension work is offered 
to students who are interested. Parents, please provide a quiet, comfortable work space and if possible, 
devote time each week to show interest in your child’s work and to share some reading. Turning  it into a 
pleasant experience will make a huge difference. If your child is struggling, please see the class teacher - it is 
not expected that you will take responsibility for your child’s homework. Thank you for your continued 
support! 
 
OWN DEVICES FOR YEAR 4 (BYOD) 
Last term, we sent notes to Year 4 parents, with information about purchasing a device for your child, to 
start using in preparation for senior school. While it is not compulsory and we understand it may be an 
inconvenient expense at the moment, we are aware that many of you have purchased one - thank you! We 
have held off for the past four weeks due to NAPLAN and the swim scheme and will now be sending home a 
contract, to highlight the rules and expectations of bringing and caring for your own device. Your teacher 
will also let you know on which days devices will be required at school - at this stage, it will not be every day. 
 
We want to assure you again that if your child does not have his/her own device, they will not miss out or 
be disadvantaged in any way, as we have Chromebooks to supplement the numbers. 
 
JELLYBEANS MAKE UP LESSONS 
On Wednesday of Weeks 5 and 6, all Stage 2 classes will have their Jellybeans music lessons to make up for 
two missed sessions in Term 1. They will be observed and assessed on their skills and progress. If your child 
has taken their recorder home to practise, please ensure they bring it back on Monday.  
 

Stage 3 

 
CANBERRA 
Next term we'll start learning about government ahead of our Canberra Camp. If you are using the payment 
schedule you will have made a payment in Week 2 and the next one will be in Week 5. This is just a reminder 
so it doesn’t sneak up. 
 
SCIENCE ASSIGNMENT 
By now the students should be well into their assignment on ‘Growth and Survival of Living Things’ This 
assignment is designed to take 5 Weeks to complete. This is the sort of assignment that the students will be 
receiving in high school. It is designed to not only teach them about the topic and the scientific process but 
also about time management. 
 
JELLYBEANS 
Now that NAPLAN is over we will be resuming our Jellybean program. We still have a few outstanding 
payments and notes to come in. Please make sure you have forwarded these to the office. Thank you to 
those families who have already paid.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKING 
This week students have been presenting their speeches. From this two students per class will  be chosen to 
represent their class at the Stage competition in Week 5. The top two students will then go on to represent 
Stage 3 at the 2022 Multicultural Perspective Public Speaking Competition. 



BYOD 
We are becoming a little concerned that some students are becoming a little complacent about our BYOD 
program. All students who have signed the agreement need to ensure that devices are fully charged and at 
school each day (Monday – Thursday). Under no circumstances are personal devices used by another student 
and it is the responsibility of each student to ensure their device is safely stored at recess and lunch times. 
 
We have seen that some students are using their devices to email or message each other. The students are 
aware that if this happens in class time their device will be confiscated until the end of the day. The students' 
devices are a learning tool and not for social or gaming purposes while within the school grounds. 
 

We encourage all families to revisit our BYOD policy on the school website. 
 

Band 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  
Next Band Meeting    Term 3 Week 3 
Band Jam tentative date   Fri 5 Aug (TBC) 
 
CONGRATULATION 
Congratulations to Edward Loh and Zahraa Medlej, who auditioned for the South Sydney Symphony 
Orchestra last Sunday! It is a huge privilege, but also hard work, to be at that level in your music and we are 
extremely proud of you for being brave and giving it a go! You both contributed to our school’s wonderful 
reputation by representing us in such a grand endeavour! We wish you all the best for your future 
achievements! 
 
BAND COMMITTEE MEETING 
Last Tuesday evening, the band committee held their Term 2 meeting. It was inspiring to see so many parents 
attend, in person or via Zoom and I really want to express my thanks and appreciation of their support! 
 
The future of the band was the main topic on the agenda and some amazing ideas were generated by the 
parents, proving that ten heads are better than one! Minutes of the meeting will be emailed next week and 
some main points and dates published in the next Kalori. 
 
Some of the ideas we want to put into action immediately are an invitation to parents and students who 
may want to join the band, to observe a Monday morning band practice, to see what it is like. Another idea 
is to offer any 3-6 student who may want to join a free 5 week trial - see heading below. 
 
Ideas for more performance opportunities were also shared and discussed, as well as more fundraising 
suggestions. 
 
NEW BAND MEMBERS INVITATION!  
The band committee is extending an invitation to any students in Years 3 to 6, to join the band for a 5 - week 
free trial. That way, they will see which instrument they may prefer and whether it is something they enjoy, 
without locking in for a term. If interested, please contact Mrs Stawski by emailing the school or sending a 
brief note with your child. 
 
BAND JAM 
This very popular, fun family event is tentatively planned for Term 3, Week 3. Please pencil the date in your 
calendar - more information will be coming soon. 



FACEBOOK PAGE FOR BAND 
It came to light that some parents are not aware of our band’s 
FaceBook page, separate from the school’s FaceBook. Here is 
where you will find important (often urgent) messages, 
information or requests for help, relating specifically to the 
band. Please join us! 
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/140745483057583  
 
 
 

Chess 
 
JUNIOR CHESS LEAGUE 
The competition has kicked off well and the teams are enjoying their games. 
 
I would like to congratulate them on their behaviour and true ‘chess’ spirit. Many thanks to our parent 
helpers for making this event possible, also to Mr Burdon and Mr Dodd for supervising on Fridays.  
 
Parents, please check your roster each week - if your team has a BYE, it means they go home at 3:00pm. 
Home games generally finish by 4:15pm at the latest and when our own Team A and Team B play each other, 
even earlier, as they don’t need to wait for another school to arrive. Please collect your children promptly - 
thank you for your support. 
 

Library 
 
2022 NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE  
The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge is in full swing! This year, all students are encouraged to participate 
in the NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC). The PRC aims to encourage a love of reading in students as 
they will read a wide variety of books and quality literature throughout the year.  
 
The Challenge began on Monday 28 February and will close on Friday 19 August. Students who complete the 
challenge will each receive a certificate at the end of the year. Students in K-2 will complete the challenge 
as a class with their teacher. They will need to read 30 books to complete the challenge. Students in 3-6 will 
independently complete the challenge as a part of class and/or home activities. They will need to read 20 
books to complete the challenge.  
 
For more information, please visit the PRC student website: https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 
 

Sport 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
District Netball Trials                        Mon 23 May 
District Cross Country                       Tue 24 May 
District Girls Football Trials              Wed 25 May 
District Cross Country Reserve Day  Tue 31 May 
SSW Netball                                      Mon 30 May 
State Boys and Girls Basketball        Week 6 
District Boys and Girls Softball Trials  Thu 2 June 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/140745483057583
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html


CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 
K KINGFISH GIRLS  
1st Megan Mai 
2nd   Alex Ou 
3rd  Ayanna Garg  
4th   Ima Paudel 
 

K KINGFISH/CLOWNFISH BOYS  
1st  Lochlan Friend  
2nd Lucas Liu 
3rd Kaden Kurniawan  
4th    Taj Smee 
 

K CODFISH/CLOWNFISH GIRLS  
1st Ashlee Gao 
2nd   Yvonne Gu 
3rd  Olivia Mihajlovski   
4th   Grace Fakhry 
 

K CODFISH BOYS  
1st  Cassius Lyons 
2nd Aly Iskandar 
3rd Elijah Toumazis 
4th    Bodhi Wilson 
 
 
 
 
 

1 FIREFISH/PIRANHA GIRLS  
1st Aisha O’Brien  
2nd   Isabella Tomazos 
3rd  Mia Psomas 
4th   Alice Rafter 
 

1 FIREFISH/PIRANHA BOYS 
1st  Connor Cratchley 
2nd Justin Ngo 
3rd William Murray 
4th    Declan Lo 
 

1 ANGELFISH/CLOWNFISH GIRLS  
1st Laura Sinclair 
2nd   Millie Edwards 
3rd  Chloe Huang 
4th   Zali Rafter 
 

1 ANGELFISH/CLOWNFISH BOYS 
1st  Leo Astill 
2nd Isaac Ricapito 
3rd Lucca Wang 
4th    Alexander Trinh  

7/8/9 YEAR GIRLS – 8:30 
1st Emilia Murray  
2nd   Hazel Curtis  
3rd  Ve’a Tavita 
4th   Georgia Young 
5th  Lily Catling 
6th Zara Bahamad (8) 
7th Georgia Chiang - R 
8th  Emma Yan (8) - R  
 
 
 
7/8/9 YEAR BOYS – 8:34 
1st  Jude Ammoun (8) 
2nd William McGuigan (8) 
3rd Levi Dassakis 
4th   Zac Mitas (8) 
5th  William Savage (8) 
6th Henry Tju (8) 
7th Kobe Lyons - R 
8th  Rory Heagney (8) - R 
 
 
 
10 YEAR GIRLS – 10:10 
1st Miya Ness 
2nd   Hazel Watters 
3rd  Lilac Suleiman 
4th   Lucy Craig 
5th  Piper Lockhart 
6th Tahlia Bentley 
7th Amy Jin - R 
8th  Angelina Toumazis - R  
 
 
10 YEAR BOYS – 7:46 
1st  Jayden Hassan  
2nd Dean Afungia   
3rd Christian Philippou  
4th   Boston Jacobs 
5th  William Lawson   
6th Lachlan Murray  
7th Andy Wen - R 
8th  Jayden Li - R 
 
 
 
 

11 YEAR GIRLS – 8:05 
1st Suriya Royal 
2nd   Sarah Poole 
3rd  Leanne Abdulwahab 
4th   Gracie Curtis 
5th  Lexus Tamati 
6th Grace Eamens  
7th Lucia Ricapito - R 
8th  Zoe Hancock - R  
 
 
 
11 YEAR BOYS – 7:39 
1st  Jayden Federico  
2nd Toby Mitas   
3rd Lewis Sinclair  
4th   William Tju  
5th  Thomas Wong 
6th Beau Stavely 
7th Yousef Khodr - R 
8th  Max Chen - R 
 
 
 
12 YEAR GIRLS – 8:45 
1st Ivy Murray   
2nd   Sienna Bender  
3rd  Kahlan Chan 
4th   Vanessa Skowron  
5th  Daniella Katzakis 
6th Mackenzie Bowler 
7th Addison Pearce - R 
8th  Angelina Nikolovski - R  
 
 
12 YEAR BOYS – 8:05 
1st  Ryan Watters  
2nd Gabby Abdulwahab  
3rd Harrison Ma 
4th   Benjamin Savage 
5th  Raymond Yang 
6th Alex Catling 
7th Kareem El Badawi - R 
8th  Dylan Pantazis - R 
 
 
FINAL PLACINGS 
1st Jerraral  – 334 
2nd Bunnal   – 288 
3rd  Murangal  – 256 
  
 

 



Over the past week the P&C have been shining the spotlight on our amazing volunteers. 
Our volunteers do incredible work, generously giving up their time to help support our 
school and the community.

The theme of this year’s celebrations is Better Together. Volunteering brings people 
together, it builds communities and creates a better society for everyone.

This theme resonates even more deeply given the lost years we've all experienced as part 
of the global pandemic. Volunteering is a fantastic way to reconnect with your school 
community and we encourage everyone to consider how you can say “yes” to helping out.

Volunteering Takes Many Forms – It’s time to say “YES” When we consider whether we 
can volunteer to help out the P&C the thought that most readily comes to mind is the 
traditional form of volunteering – giving up time to be on school grounds for either a 
canteen or uniform shift or helping out at a school event. This form of volunteering is the 
backbone of our P&C, however, there are many other ways our parents can lend a hand 
that you may not have considered.

There is a lot of volunteer work that can be carried out virtually at home with flexible 
hours to fit in around after school activities and work commitments (This report I’m 
typing up while watching my son at footy training). Things like our assistant canteen roster 
clerk relies on working with a spreadsheet and using Facebook which can all be done 
virtually.

Some of our volunteers who can’t spare the time ask for gift vouchers or prizes from the 
local businesses they visit which helps the P&C raise important funds for our school. Other 
volunteers are business owners and donate or sponsor our events.
So I’d like to challenge our parent community to think about how they might be able to 
help out. Ask yourself the question “How can I say yes?”

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT…

NATIONAL VOLUNTEERS WEEK 16 - 22 May 2022



I’d like to thank everyone that attended our P&C 
Morning Tea today. It was great to meet some new 
parents and reconnect with others.

Thank you to Karen Sellick and the school for providing 
the morning tea treats and a special thank you to 
Kayla Savage for her delicious baked goodies.

THE SCHOOL IS TURNING 60!

This year Picnic Point Public School is 60 years young and we are looking forward to 
celebrating this fantastic milestone with everyone in the school community in Term 4.

We are looking for people who would like to get involved in organising this wonderful 
celebration.

Maybe you enjoy throwing a great party or maybe you are interested in how to 
showcase our school and its history. Either way we’d love for people to get involved.
If you would like to be part of the 60th anniversary festivities please contact us via the 
P&C email at picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT…

P&C MORNING TEA

mailto:picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


P&C ROLE VACANCIES

Our P&C are currently looking to fill the following vacancies.
If you are interested in any of the following roles please
email: picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P&C TREASURER
We are looking to fill our vacant Treasurer position. You don’t need 
to be a qualified accountant or bookkeeper to undertake this role.

Your role includes maintaining our online accounting system, making 
bill payments and preparing a report to the committee for each 
meeting. You will have plenty of support from our executive 
committee members who are happy to train you if required.

This role does have deadlines so will suit someone who is organised

but it is flexible as it can be done from home after hours.

P&C ASSISTANT TREASURER
We are looking for someone to be assistant to the Treasurer in 
keeping our P&C association financially organised.

You would be required to do the weekly banking for the P&C 
Canteen and for any fundraising events when held. When you do 
the banking during the week it is completely flexible.

This role otherwise entails just lending a hand when needed to our 
Treasurer and can be done after hours from home.

ASSISTANT FUNDRAISING CONVENOR
Volunteer with us

Hello You … Our New Assistant Fundraising Convenor!!!

Our aim is to put the “Fun” into FUN-DRAISING & to do this we 
need an extra set of hands to share the load & support us along 
the way with some key events this year in the pipeline!!!

Customise volunteering around your busy schedule & lifestyle 
with this role supporting our dedicated Fundraising Team of
Karen Friend & Julie Griffiths.

If you love being hands on, being a party planner, a super organiser & achieving results then 
this is for you!!!

mailto:picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


CANTEEN

ASSISTANT CANTEEN CONVENOR
This roles provides support for the weekly operations of the canteen 
which includes stock ordering & special event planning. This role is a 
little hands on, in order to be trained by the best & learn the key 
operational aspects of the Canteen.

ASSISTANT ROSTERS CLERK
This role provides support for the co-ordination of volunteers for the 
completion of the roster, filling vacant shifts & special event roster 
planning. This role can be completed virtually, with minimal 
requirements to be onsite.

If you think you’d like to assist - please contact us via email:
picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

Thank you to the amazing Parents & Carers who have volunteered to help with our P&C 
Sausage Sizzle on Tuesday 31 May

It's been a long time since we've fired up the BBQ's & we can't wait to get Sizzling !!!!

Please ensure you have your child's order slip & money handed into the school office by 
9am Thursday 26 May or they will miss out on this delicious lunch.

We have two support roles we're seeking to fill to provide back-up & 
support to the amazing A-Team Julie Griffiths & Niki Di Salvatore.​

P&C SAUSAGE SIZZLE

mailto:picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


P&C FUNDRAISING

There are some key event's planned for this year … we can't say too much right now,
but it's fair to say we'll be able to share more information soon.

Keep your eyes on our Facebook Page & spread the word to those who don't follow our 
P&C Facebook page to get on board .... As we'll be calling out for some fun & exciting 
Volunteering Opportunities.

We have an amazing talent pool of Parents & Carers that we want to draw upon
If you have one of these businesses, a skill set or a connection in any of these area's;
We'd love to hear from you.

Or perhaps you have or work for a local business that would be interested in 
some corporate sponsorship???

There are so many ways to be involved & connected with our school community... 
Let's talk & contact us!!!

We hope the lucky winners from our Mother's Day Raffle enjoyed their prizes. Thank You 
to all families who supported this year's raffle, there were some very generous ticket 
purchases eager to win & spoil Mum.

We hope those carefully selected gifts from the Mother's Day Stall were loved & 
cherished. Thank You to our School Community that pivoted with us with the change of 
date with special thanks to these beautiful Mum's for helping out & making it possible:

Christine Tadros Shay Ceissman Karen Friend Michelle Pearce
Niki Di Salvatore Emma Elmir Julie Griffiths

MOTHER'S DAY WRAP UP
Thank You to our amazing School Community for the support behind 

this year's Mother's Day Events, we are proud to report we raised over $3,000 
in funds for the school, with a great uplift in Ticket Sales & Gift Purchases.

COMMUNITY CALL OUT



New Stock has arrived in in the Uniform Shop
Maroon Tights, 3pk Grey Socks & 3pk White Socks.

Prices as per photo's & sizes listed – while stocks last.

Best to get in quick especially with the tights, they will go fast when the winter chill kicks in!!!!

UNIFORM SHOP
Our Uniform Shop trades Thursday's from 2:30pm – 3:30pm


	Kalori 13 2022
	CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 2022
	11 YEAR GIRLS – 8:05
	7/8/9 YEAR GIRLS – 8:30
	12 YEAR GIRLS – 8:45
	10 YEAR GIRLS – 10:10

	Kalori Template 19.5.22
	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6


